
Memorandum 
To: Board of Selectmen 

From: Town Manager 

CC: Kelly O’Connor 
 
Water Department Vehicle Lease 

February 26,  2025 

The Board of Selectmen have prior approved a new vehicle lease for the water 
department funded through the FY 2025 budget. (Replacement vehicle using an 
existing lease line) As I am working on getting the vehicle over to water I am being 
asked for a formal vote of the Board. On that basis I request that the Board formally 
approve, again, the 2025 water vehicle lease so I may submit the required paperwork. 
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